
SIERRA POINT LANDSCAPE AND LIGHTING DISTRICT 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 
 
 
 

              NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Brisbane City Council will hold a Public 
Hearing on Thursday, the 18th day of July, 2024 on the matter of an annual assessment under 
the Landscaping and Lighting Act of 1972.  Said Public Hearing will begin at 7:30 p.m., or as 
soon thereafter as the matter may be heard by joining the virtual meeting at brisbaneca.org/cc-
zoom or in person at Brisbane City Hall at 50 Park Place, Brisbane, CA 94005. To view the meeting 
agenda and the public comment options visit  http://brisbaneca.org/meetings.  
 
                The proposed assessments are for the construction or installation, including the 
maintenance or servicing, or both, thereof, of public landscaping, including trees, shrubs, grass, 
or other vegetation, and public lighting facilities, including standards, poles and electric current 
or energy.   
                       
              For additional information regarding the assessments please contact the Assessment 
District Engineer, 50 Park Place, Brisbane, CA  94005 or phone (415) 508-2113. 
 
 
 
Dated: June 24, 2024 
 

 
___________________ 
Ingrid Padilla, City Clerk 
 

http://brisbaneca.org/meetings

